

# Midnight Sun Family Learning Center

## Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

March 3, 2016

#### **Dates to Remember**

March 11-20 Spring Break March 23 Early Release March 24 APC 6:00 April 5 Report Cards Go Home April 5-7 AMP testing April 13, 20, 26, 27 MAP Testing April 28 Spring Orientation 6:00

#### **Phone Numbers:**

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772 Ms. Foster - 357-6455 Mrs. Beesley - 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger - 376-6776 Mrs. Darnell - 357-4844 Mrs. MacDonald - 373-6774 Mrs. Olsen - 357-6772 Mrs. Tro. - 357-3733 Ms. Ennes - 357-6458 Mrs. Sandvik -357-6784

### **AMP Testing**

Midnight Sun students in grades 3-8 will be taking the State Mandated AMP tests (Alaska Measure of Progress) April 5-7.

#### **Fliers**

There are LOTS of fliers by the office window with things to do for Spring Break and this summer. Check them out

#### **Involvement Hours**

A reminder that when ever you volunteer or attend an activity at school, please sign in on your child's, green, classroom sign in sheet. This is how we track the volunteer hours. Every four weeks the classroom aides turn in a report of the families who have completed cleaning during that four-week period.

A reminder: any cleaning missed from last week forward will be charged at \$30 per time, or even better: please come in and complete an all school cleaning activity and we will check you off with no charge.

#### **Newsletter Drawing**

One ticket, per week, per child

Newsletter Drawing Ticket 3/3/16

Student Name:

Grade: Teacher Parent Signature

ONE FORM PER CHILD PER WEEK.

#### **Silent Auction**

We have a few items on the table across from the office that are still for sale. Please talk to Cherry in the office if you would like to make us an offer on any of the remaining items.

#### **APC Meeting**

Per our by-laws any nominees for APC Board Members must be submitted at the March meeting. The April meeting is our Annual Meeting and all members can elect the new board.

Our March meeting is March 24 at 6:00 P.M.

#### **Lost and Found**

The Lost and Found is once again over flowing. Please have your child check for his/her belongings. Any items left on March 11 will be taken to the Salvation Army.